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11/09/2024  09:48:182024/3399/P COMMNT Jennifer Pape As a neighbour to the tennis club whose garden directly backs up to the club, we object to the proposal to build 

a second story on the clubhouse. The club house would directly look into our garden and impact the privacy of 

our garden.  There is already considerable noise from the clubhouse in the summer months and with this 

proposal of a second story there would be additional levels of noise until late into the night which effects those 

in our property.  The planning description on this application of 'erection of a single story pavilion' is misleading 

and doesn't align with the drawings submitted that clearly indicate the proposal is to add a second story to the 

clubhouse.  There is ample space at ground level to extend the floor plate of the clubhouse without having to 

extend upwards.

11/09/2024  10:55:232024/3399/P COMMNT Stephen Pape I oppose this planning application on the basis of the proposal to build a second story on the clubhouse due to 

the increased noise resulting from the additional capacity which already goes on well into the night during the 

summer months.  The drawings clearly show the proposal is to add a second level that would be above my 

garden wall and look directly into the back garden.  I would support an amended proposal for a single level 

clubhouse re-build.
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